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Project Name:  

For: 

Location: 

Date and Time of Public Hearing: 

Place:  

GRICUA Solar Project 

Zoning Change 

West of State Route 347 & North of Riggs Road 

March 28, 2025 at 6:00 PM 

District Six Boys & Girls Club  

 

   
Notice is hereby given that the Gila River Indian Community’s Natural Resources Standing Committee on Friday, March 28, 

2025 at 6:00 p.m. in District Six at the Boys & Girls Club 5074 West Pecos Road Laveen, AZ 85339, will hold a public hearing 

to discuss and consider a Zoning Change Application submitted by Gila River Indian Community Utility Authority for their Solar 

Project site to be used for an electric generation facility.   

The public hearing is to solicit public comments on the proposed Zoning Change and allow the Natural Resources Standing 

Committee to review and verify that the proposed Zoning Change, as it is submitted, contains such requirements and safeguards 

as are necessary to protect adjoining property and the public’s health and safety.  

Public comments can be submitted prior to the public hearing by emailing the Department of Land Use Planning and Zoning at 

LUPZSupportGroup@gric.nsn.us and cc PlanningDevelopmentTeam@gric.nsn.us. Any questions may be directed to Corinna 

Ortiz, Project Manager at PlanningDevelopmentTeam@gric.nsn.us or at (520) 562-6003.    
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